
 
The Westleigh School, Westleigh Lane, Leigh, Lancashire WN7 5NL 

Tel: 01942 202580    Web: www.thewestleighschool.co.uk    Email: enquiries@admin.westleigh.wigan.sch.uk                                      

@TheWestleighSch        Thewestleighschool 

 
HEADTEACHER:  MR CARLTON BRAMWELL BEd (Hons), MSc, NPQH 

 

 

 

28 January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
The next parents and friends of Westleigh will take place on Thursday 3 February 2022 at 
7.00pm.  
The foci for this meeting will be communication and parents evenings. This meeting will take 
place in school.  
 
We really value parental feedback, please don’t worry if you haven’t joined us before, it is a 
friendly group where we discuss the things that can make a difference at school. Please feel 
free to contribute as much or as little as you like.  
 
If you would like to take this opportunity to meet with school leaders, please arrive to school 
reception from 6.50pm.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Rebecca Stafford 
Assistant Headteacher 
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